
Attachment A.  Excerpt from Energy Northwest response letter (dated  17 September 2010) to the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission  letter  (dated 13 July  2010) requesting additional information on seismic hazards for the review of the 
Columbia Generating Station license renewal application.  Red numbers  along the left-hand margin of the pages 
correspond  to numbered items/sections in the evaluation. 
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Attachment A  (Continued) .Excerpt from Energy Northwest response letter (dated  17 September 2010) to the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission  letter  (dated 13 July  2010) requesting additional information on seismic hazards for the review 
of the Columbia Generating Station license renewal application.  Red numbers  along the left-hand margin of the pages 
correspond  to numbered items/sections in the evaluation. 
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